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May ~ Bev Remillard  ~  

òColor Personalitiesó  

òColor Personalitiesó is the program we will enjoy at 

our meeting on  Tuesday, May 8, 2012.  Bev Remil lard 

will be visiting OCQG to share some of her 

experience and expertise with us as she discusses 

the challenges quilters face when selecting just the 

right colors, fabrics and patterns for their quilts.  

With the focus  on color, we are sure to learn some of Bevõs special òsecretó 

techniques to help us along the way. Bev will also lead a workshop to be held on 

Wednesday, May 9, 2012. The workshop will feature a choice between two 

projects, òDancing Heartsó and òRandom Heartsó. Both projects reflect Bevõs 

passion for beautiful and romantic designs. Please join us at these events as we 

welcome Bev Remillard to our Guild.  

Betsy Weisman , 1st VP Programs  

Join or Renew Your Membership to OCQG!  

The OCQG 201 2-13 year is already underway (it started in March!) . If you 

havenõt already, join or renew your membership so you donõt miss any of 

the fabulous year we have planned!  We are accepting  applications/ 

renewals by mail or you may joing/ renew at the meeting.  Membership is 

still a bargain at $30.   Thank You to those of you who have already 

renewed!  
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¶ Philanthropy ς Cindy & Gertie & Kat have agreed to do Quilts for Kids again this 

year (big THANK YOU to them!).  However, I would still like to have a 

Philanthropy Chairperson to take on other tasks (for example, Quilts for Vets or 

other deserving organizations).  Please let me know if you can help out! 

If you can serve your guild in any of the positions listed above or can help in other ways, please contact me 

immediately (Sandy Milo, President ς info@orangecountyquiltersguild.com).  Thank you! 

! ōƛƎ ά¢Ƙŀƴƪ ¸ƻǳΗέ ǘƻ ǘƘƻǎŜ ǿƘƻ ǾƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊŜŘ ǘƻ ǎŜǊǾŜ ƛƴ Ǉƻǎƛǘƛƻƴǎ ǎƛƴŎŜ ǘƘŜ ƭŀǎǘ 

newsletter was printed:  Carolyn Erratt, Newsletter Editor (she will start next month); 

Anita Adriano, Newsletter Distribution (Anita and her company is donating the printing of 

the newsletter and Anita will be mailing it off to the USPS subscribers); Parliamentarian ς 

Suzette Rooker (she will be taking over for Jill after May). 

Attendance 

May General Meeting 

Members ï 74 
New Members ï 0   
Guests ï 3  

The Orange County Quilters Guild is a 

non-profit organization formed to 

promote cooperation and  the 

exchange of ideas among those 

interested or engaged in quilting.  

~We encourage and maintain high 

standards of design and technique in 

quilting.  

~We instruct members in methods 

and techniques of creative quilting.  

~We hope to inspire personal 

achievement.  

OCQG Board/ óVotingó Committee Chairs  

President:  Sandy Milo 

1
st
 VP, Programs:  Betsy Weisman 

2
nd

 VP, Workshops:  Lori Ferrari-McCoy & Lisa Kelly 

Secretary:  Thayone Jones 

Treasurer:  Beth Ferguson 

Past President:  Cheri Hansen Membership:  Charlotte Stripland 

Newsletter:  Carolyn Erratt  Camp WAP 2013 Director:  Pam Gayle 

Parliamentarian:  Jill Ellert (May), Suzette Rooker (starting June) 

  

mailto:info@orangecountyquiltersguild.com
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Orange County Quilters Guild Workshops 

Location: The Orange Quilt Bee 

Time:  9:00 am to 4:00 pm 

OCQG workshops are a great value and an incredible way to try new techniques polish your skills 

and learn from skilled teachers.   Sign up for these workshops at the guild meeting.  You can also e -

mail info@orangecountyquiltersguild.com  or mail in your signup sheet & payment via USPS; please 

note that reservation is not assur ed until payment is received.  

Wednesday, May 9, 2012 ï  

Dancing Hearts or Random Hearts Workshop 

with Bev Remillard 

You can choose between two of Bevôs fun patterns for this Workshop ï Dancing Hearts is 

done using appliqué and Random Hearts is pieced. 

 

 

Wednesday, June 13, 2012 ï  

Flags with Sandy Klop 

You can choose to do the Flags patter (pictured) or a 

pattern out of Sandy Klopôs latest book!  Pick your 

pattern and come join us for a fun day of learning new 

techniques, sewing, and fun! 

 

mailto:info@orangecountyquiltersguild.com
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Upcoming Workshops: 

 

8/2012 Philanthropy Details to be Determined! 

9/15/2012 Judy Sisneros Batik Blast 

11/14/2012 Rose Hughes Whatôs On Top? Embellishments! 
 

Upcoming OCQG Workshops: 

Check the website (www.orangecountyquiltersguild.com ) for the latest 

information on upcoming Programs & Workshops.  Sign-up form for Workshops 

is available on the website or guild meetings.  Come join us for some fun!  

Workshop prices will be going up June 1st, 2012, so register now to get the 

current $25 member/$35 non-member prices.   

Workshop Fee Increase 

The Board voted at the April Board Meeting to raise Workshop Fees to better cover the 

cost of the Workshops being offered.  Please note that if you sign up (and pay) before June 

1st, you can get the old $25/$35 price for any workshops that currently are open to sign-

ups. 

Amended:   Standing Policies 12. Programs and Workshop  

Old 

G. Workshops will be open to nonmembers at the basic rate, plus a $10.00 a day fee, 

when space is available (11/11/03) 

New 

G.  Workshops membership fees to be $35 and nonmembers at $50 effective for payments 

received after June 1st 2012. (4/8/12)   

http://www.kimdiehl.com/
http://www.hooplapatterns.com/
http://www.orangecountyquiltersguild.com/
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Camp Watch-A-Patcher 

Save the Date: July 7-11, 2013 

/ŀƳǇ Ƙŀǎ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ōŜŜƴ ǘƘŜ Ƴƻǎǘ Ŧǳƴ ǘƘƛƴƎ ǘƘŀǘ LΩǾŜ ƎƻƴŜ ǘƻ ƛƴ ƻǳǊ DǳƛƭŘΦ LǘΩǎ ŦƻǳǊ Řŀȅǎ ƻŦ CǊƛŜƴŘǎΣ CǳƴΣ 

Quilting, and more. And Vanguard University is a beautiful and flat venue to be at. You can stay all four 

days, be a day camper, or just come to the eveƴƛƴƎ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳǎΦ {ǘŀǊǘ ǇƭŀƴƴƛƴƎ ƴƻǿ ǘƻ ŎƻƳŜΦ LǘΩƭƭ ōŜ ƘŜǊŜ 

before you know it. 

Also think about getting involved. A couple of volunteer Opportunities that I am currently looking for: 

ό/ƻƴǘŀŎǘ ƳŜ ƛŦ ȅƻǳΩǊŜ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘŜŘΦύ 

¶ Table Decorations for the Banquet 

¶ Good Night Fairy 

¶ Teacher Angel Coordinator 

Thank you in advance to our members who have already stepped forward to chair a committee or do a 

job. I certainly appreciate it. 

Pam Gayle 

Director OCQG CWAP 2013 

MAY BIRTHDAYS 

Happy birthday to all of our quilters 

celebrating in May . 

 

Donna L. OõBrien May 02  

Mary Lou  Ripper  May 02  

Juanita Swarts  May 04  

Thayone Jones  May 05  

Gale Slagle  May 07  

Charlotte  Stripland  May 07  

Lisa Kelly May 12  

Maggie Ephrom  May 21  

Judy Moore  May 22  

Sandra Szladek  May 29  

Viola Kuka  May 31  

Becky Sproal  May 31  
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  Notes from the PresidentΧ 

IƻǇŜ ȅƻǳ ŘƛŘƴΩǘ Ƴƛǎǎ ƻǳǊ !ǇǊƛƭ ƳŜŜǘƛƴƎΦ  DǊŀŎŜ 9ǊǊŜŀ gave a wonderful 
ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘŀǘƛƻƴ ǿƛǘƘ ƎƻƻŘ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǘƛƻƴ ŀōƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ ƛƳǇƻǊǘŀƴŎŜ ƻŦ ά±ŀƭǳŜέ ƛƴ 
quilting.  I heard good things from some who were fortunate enough to attend 
her workshop. 

Charlotte, Loretta, Betsy and I attended ǘƘŜ {//vD άaŜŜǘ ǘƘŜ ¢ŜŀŎƘŜǊǎέ ŜǾŜƴǘ ƻƴ {ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅΣ !ǇǊƛƭ мп 
(plus others from our guild, also).  It was a fun event and Betsy got some great ideas for our upcoming 
ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳǎΗ  ¢Ƙƛǎ ǿŀǎ ǘƘŜ ŦƛǊǎǘ ǘƛƳŜ ǘƘŜȅ ŘƛŘ ŀ άǉǳƛƭǘ ǎƘƻǿέ ǘȅǇŜ ƻŦ άaŜŜǘ ǘƘŜ ¢ŜŀŎƘŜǊǎέ όǇƭǳǎ there were 
brief presentations all day by many of the teachers).  There were also a few quilt shops and things to 
buy so I got in a little trouble!  Fun! 

L ŎŀƴΩǘ ǿŀƛǘ ŦƻǊ ƻǳǊ aŀȅ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳΥ  .ŜǾ wŜƳƛƭƭŀǊŘ ƛǎ ƎƻƛƴƎ ǘƻ ǘŀƭƪ ǘƻ ǳǎ ŀōƻǳǘ ά/ƻƭƻǊ tŜǊǎƻƴŀƭƛǘƛŜǎέΗ  I am 
ŀ .LD Ŧŀƴ ƻŦ .ŜǾΩǎ όŀƴŘ ŀƭǎƻ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŎƻƳŜ ŀ ŦǊƛŜƴŘ ŀŦǘŜǊ ŀǘǘŜƴŘƛƴƎ Ƴŀƴȅ ƻŦ ƘŜǊ ŎƭŀǎǎŜǎ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ ǘƘŜ 
years!).  I love her wonderful Romantic style and she is great at putting fabrics together for quilts!  LΩƳ 
taking the day off work to enjoy her workshop!  You should come, too, for a fun day of quilting!  Sign 
up now for this workshop or any others that are available before fees increase June 1st! 

.ȅ ǘƘŜ ǿŀȅΣ L ǿŀƴǘŜŘ ǘƻ Ǉǳǘ ŀ ǇƛŎǘǳǊŜ ƻƴ ǘƘƛǎ ŀǊǘƛŎƭŜ ƻŦ ǎƻƳŜǘƘƛƴƎ ƛƳǇƻǊǘŀƴǘ ǘƻ ƳŜΦ  LŦ L ƘŀǾŜƴΩǘ ōƻǊŜŘ 
ȅƻǳ ǘƻ ŘŜŀǘƘ ȅŜǘ ǿƛǘƘ άǘŀƛƭǎέ ƻŦ Ƴȅ ǇǳǇǇƛŜǎ όhYΣ ǘƘŜȅΩǊŜ ƎƻƛƴƎ ƻƴ п ȅŜŀǊǎ ƻƭŘύΣ ŎƻƳŜ ǎƛǘ ōȅ ƳŜ 
ǎƻƳŜǘƛƳŜΗ  ¢ƘŜƛǊ ǇƛŎǘǳǊŜ ƛǎ ƳǳŎƘ ŎǳǘŜǊ ǘƘŀƴ ŀƴȅ ƻŦ ƳŜΗ  L ǘƛǘƭŜŘ ǘƘŜ ŀōƻǾŜ ǇƛŎǘǳǊŜΣ ά²Ŝ ƻƴƭȅ ƘŀǾŜ ƻƴŜ 
ōŀƭƭ ŀǘ ƻǳǊ ƘƻǳǎŜΗέ 

DŜǘ ƛƴǾƻƭǾŜŘ ƛƴ ȅƻǳǊ ƎǳƛƭŘ ŀƴŘ ƭŜǘΩǎ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ нлмнκнлмоΗ 

Sandy Milo, President 

Pictures f r om 

our April 

program by 

Grace Errea  
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Wǳƭȅ млΣ нлмн άCƻǊƎƻǘǘŜƴ ¢ǊŜŀǎǳǊŜǎέ tǊƻƎǊŀƳ 

Please bring your donations of miscellaneous fat quarters, cotton yardage 

that you wonder why you bought in the first place, patterns, unwanted 

orphan blocks, unwanted quilt tops and quilts, and nice but no longer 

ǿŀƴǘŜŘ ǉǳƛƭǘ ƪƛǘǎΦ ²Ŝ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ άǊŜ-ǎŜƭƭƛƴƎέ ǘƘŜǎŜ ƛǘŜƳǎ ōƻǘƘ ƛƴŘƛǾƛŘǳŀƭƭȅ ŀƴŘ 

re-ōǳƴŘƭŜŘΦ  {ƻƳŜ ƴƛŎŜǊ ƛǘŜƳǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǎƛƭŜƴǘ ŀǳŎǘƛƻƴ ƛǘŜƳǎ ŀƴŘ ǿŜΩƭƭ ƭƛƪŜƭȅ 

have 5 or 6 really nice Opportunity baskets. Go through your 

stash/sewinƎ ǊƻƻƳ ǘƻ ŦƛƴŘ ǎƻƳŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜǎŜ άCƻǊƎƻǘǘŜƴ ¢ǊŜŀǎǳǊŜǎέ ŀƴŘ 

consider donating them at the April, May, or June meeting.  All funds will 

go to OCQG to fund our speakers and programs. 

Thanks, 

Pam Gayle 
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Round Robin 

The Round Robin ended in April!  Thank you to 

Betty Rainey for organizing and to all of the 

participants!  Thank you to Peggy Calvert for 

taking the pictures! 


